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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we are approaching the time of year when families start thinking 

about new uniform for next year, we would like to try and ‘upcycle’ some of our pre-loved uniform in order to 

save money for families, and to also support our commitment to environmental conservation. 

Therefore, we are kindly requesting that you bring in any clean spare uniform on Monday 14th July. These 

uniforms will be used to support other families within our school community. Your generosity in donating 

these items is greatly appreciated and will make a significant difference to our families. 

In order to facilitate this uniform exchange, we will be holding a non-uniform week during the last week of 

term, starting from Monday 14th July. This will be a fun and relaxed way for the children to celebrate the 

end of the school year. 

However, we ask that Year 6 pupils wear their uniform on Thursday 17th July for our Leavers' Day events. 

This is a special day for our Year 6 students, and we want them to look their best as they participate in the 

various activities planned. 

If you would like some clean, pre-loved uniform, please email the school at:  

loxdaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

by Monday, 14th July and state the sizes required. We will then endeavour to provide uniform requested 

prior to the end of the school year. Please be assured that any uniform provided for families, will be in total 

confidence. 

Thank you for your generous donations, your support is invaluable and greatly appreciated.  

Your sincerely,  

 

Mrs P Scott 

Headteacher  

Loxdale Primary School  

 

mailto:loxdaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

